
Opinion:  Don’t  separate
families at the border
By Laura Bush

On Sunday, a day we as a nation set aside to honor fathers and
the bonds of family, I was among the millions of Americans who
watched  images  of  children  who  have  been  torn  from  their
parents.

In the six weeks between April 19 and May 31, the Department
of Homeland Security has sent nearly 2,000 children to mass
detention  centers  or  foster  care.  More  than  100  of  these
children are younger than 4 years old. The reason for these
separations is a zero-tolerance policy for their parents, who
are accused of illegally crossing our borders.

I live in a border state. I appreciate the need to enforce and
protect our international boundaries, but this zero-tolerance
policy is cruel. It is immoral. And it breaks my heart.
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